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Due to the recent relocation of our office to the CMDA offices in Bristol, TN., there 

was not enough time to prepare the 2015 proposed budget for the Louisville meeting.  

The proposed budget will be distributed via email to the board. Upon allowing time for 

board input and comments, President Fred will call for a vote to approve the 2015 

budget. 

  

Nena Lindrose, Administrative Director, has met with Alicia, CPA to review the 

September financial reports which will be used to develop the 2015 budget. She will 

be reclassifying related moving expenses into a ‘relocation expense’ account to better 

understand the cost of our move to CMDA. 

 

 Our Annual Meeting held at Springmaid Beach, Myrtle Beach, SC netted $16,187.76 

 

Nena, Jeff Copeland, and I have meet in conference calls during the course of the 

year. We primarily discuss fund raising and other revenue enhancement ideas. Most 

recently we have teamed up with Sue Hussar, Vice-President and membership chair to 

begin phoning members who have not renewed their membership.  

  

Tax and corporate filings have been done, as required, in Florida and Tennessee. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Gregory C. Carlson, Treasurer 

 

 

 

 


